
January 6, 2015 

To whom it may concern 

Company name: Tokyo Ichiban Foods, Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Representative director and President,  Daichi Sakamoto 

 (Code number: 3067  Tokyo Stock Exchange, Mothers) 

Contact: Director and Vice President , Isami Ino 

(TEL:) +81-3-5363-2132 

 

 

Apology and announcement about the suspension of business of Akasaka store 

 

We regret to announce that the symptoms of food poisoning having vomiting and loose bowels from 

the visitors of 23 occurred at Akasaka store (Minato-ku) of Tora-fugu Tei. 

Considering the customers’ safety first, we voluntarily refrained the business at Akasaka store. 

But, now, as a result of inspection by the Minato public healthcare center of the jurisdiction, norovirus 

was detected in a visitor and our employee and judged infection at Akasaka store. 

And the result of this, it was ordered 3-day suspension of business from January 5 to January 7. 

 

We express our sincere apologies from the bottom of our heart to all of you onset and their families, 

the customers usually using our stores and the people concerned to cause inconveniences and 

concerns by this incident. 

 

We take this situation solemnly and, as a whole company, we work on prevention of recurrence of the 

case and put more effort for better services to customers. 

We appreciate very much in advance, for your continuing support given us in past.  

 

In addition, we consider that the influence from this matter to give our financial achievements is slight, 

and will, promptly, announce separately when the disclosure becomes necessary some other time. 


